
MEMORANDUM

TO: Melcor Tenants

FROM: Bob Brown, Melcor Developments

DATE: May 25, 2020

RE: Canada Emergency Commercial Rent Assistance (CECRA) program

Dear Melcor Tenant,

The Canada Emergency Commercial Rent Assistance (“CECRA”) program opened for
applications today. The good news is that we will be applying for CECRA on your behalf if
you qualify; however, we are currently seeking clarification on a few elements of the
program. We appreciate your patience.

Please anticipate a full memo with instructions later this week. We want to make certain to
address all elements of the program application. In the meantime, you can familiarize
yourself with the program details for small businesses on the CECRA website:

LEARN MORE

Sincerely,

Bob Brown
Vice President, Investment Properties

https://www.cmhc-schl.gc.ca/en/finance-and-investing/covid19-cecra-small-business
https://www.melcor.ca/

